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The Edna McConnell Clark Foundation

250 Park Avenue, New York, NY 10177-0026
Tel 212 986 7050 Fax 212 986 4558

February 26, 1990

Ms. Amelia Huerta
FAX: 696.51.21

Dear Ms. Huerta:

I am pleased to accept President-elect Aylwin's invitation to
participate in the ceremonies attendant to his inauguration March 11-13.
My 17-year-old son Jonathan and I will be arriving in Santiago on LAN #141
at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, March 8 and departing at 6:45 p.m. on Pan Am
#454 on Wednesday, March 14. I will be participating in a conference at
CIEPLAN on Friday, March 9, and they have made hotel reservations for
Jonathan and me at the Carrera for the duration of our stay.

Peter D. Bell e
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